Music Chapel 
Corina Belcea joins the Music Chapel as “master in residence” in the department of chamber music
Press release
The Music Chapel is honored to announce that Corina Belcea is joining its teaching staff. From next season onwards, she will replace the members of the Artemis Quartet who since 2004 have led the chamber music department of the Music Chapel. 
First violin of the Belcea Quartet, which she founded, Corina Belcea has conducted a series of masterclasses since the 2019–2020 season at the Chapel and has brought all her knowledge and energy to the young artists in residence with whom she has worked. 
‘I am very honored and happy to join the extraordinary family of the Chapel and to continue the wonderful work that the Artemis Quartet started many years ago. Nurturing a love of chamber music in the young musicians who continue to develop at the Queen Elisabeth Music Chapel has been a dream of mine since I first heard and worked with these incredibly talented young people. Their work ethic and enthusiasm for learning have always been an inspiration to me and I look forward to watching them grow and share their passion for music with the public, as well as passing on their knowledge to their younger colleagues.’
The Chapel looks forward to her engagement as Master in Residence from the 2022–2023 season onwards. 
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